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Senator Cathy Young helped to officially open the Prospect Street Bridge in Cuba at
a recent ribbon cutting ceremony. The foot bridge, which runs over Norfolk-Southern
Railroad, is part of the Genesee Valley Greenway project, a 90-mile trail of open
space from Rochester to Cuba. Senator Young helped to secure a $10,000 grant for
the completed bridge.

Photo ID: L-R: Wendy Brand, Representative for Assemblyman Joe Giglio; Cuba
Mayor Tom Taylor; Senator Young; Betty Edwards, Vice President for the Cuba New
York Chamber of Commerce; and Lee James, Representative for Congressman Tom
Reed.


